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This week in Kingfisher Class… 
 
English: We read Handa’s Surprise and noticed the common and proper nouns in 
selected pages. We then completed a challenge to correct proper nouns by adding 
capital letters. Later on in the week, we wrote expanded noun phrases. We have 
also practised changing the tense from the present to the past. 
Maths: We have been reading numbers to 100 by noticing the 10’s and 1’s and 
using a place value chart to order numbers and explain the value of each digit. 
Geography: We have labelled the continents and oceans on a world map and the 
countries and surrounding seas on a map of the United Kingdom. 
PSHRE: We have discussed the importance of having good manners and completed 
a paired activity where teamwork and good manners were essential. 
Science: We have started our new topic thinking about Living Things and their 
Habitats. We talked about a pigeon as a starting point for this topic. 
Computing: This week, we have started to recognise what I.T means and have 
identified some items which are classed as Information Technology. 
Forest School: Photos of our learning can be found at 
https://www.hinghamprimary.org.uk/forest-school/ . 

This week, we have listened to stories from around the world on the BBC website 
during storytime. 

 

Notices and messages: 
 
1. We hope your child has managed to log onto NumBots and practise their maths 
skills at home this week. There is a quick link to NumBots on the Kingfisher Class 
page kingfisher@hinghamprimary.org.uk. You will also find all newsletters saved on 
the class page in case you ever need to refer back to them. 
2. Your child should have brought their reading book home this week. Please 
support your child with their reading by checking for understanding. AR readers will 
need to have understood what they have read in order to successfully quiz so it is a 
good idea to read each book a few times. All pupils will need to bring their reading 
book (AR and Little Wandle) to school every day. 
3. Kingfisher Class trip to Time and Tide Museum – Thursday 26th September 2024 
Please make payment and give consent on School Money. Remember to also book a 
school packed lunch for your child by 9am on 19th September if your child requires 
one on the day. 
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